
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2015 1:23 PM 
To: 'Peter Hirschfeld' 
Subject: Your request 
 
Dear Peter, 
 
Please find attached records in response to your public records act requests.  As noted yesterday, 
searches for records in response to some of your requests appear to yield 5,000 or more records per 
person.  I and members of the Health Care Reform Office are happy to discuss more workable 
approaches to getting you additional health care records at your convenience.     
 
The attached represent correspondence involving the Governor and those listed below relating to health 
care, single-payer, Act 48, and the financing plan from January 1, 2014 to December 19, 2014.   
 
Liz Miller, Jeb Spaulding, Lawrence Miller, Susan Allen, Scott Coriell, Robin Lunge, Michael Costa, Devon 
Green, and members of the Governor's Business Advisory Council.   
 
The following types of records have been withheld as executive privileged communications pursuant to 
1 VSA 317(c)(1) and (c)(4): draft speeches and talking points, weekly reports submitted regularly by the 
Cabinet to the Governor, and certain policy communications from senior advisors to the Governor. 
 
As you know, Governor Shumlin has made clear his desire to provide public access to the calculations 
and modeling the Administration did for Green Mountain Care. At his request, the Office of Health Care 
Reform compiled this data and posted over 1000 pages of documents on December 30, 2014.   
 
If you feel any records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Governor's Chief of Staff 
at Elizabeth.Miller@state.vt.us. 
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@state.vt.us 
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